
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bicycle Advisory Council 
 

Recommendation Number 20160920-05A: Roy G. Guerrero Park Trail 
 
 
WHEREAS, the purpose of the Bicycle Advisory Council (BAC) is to advise the City of Austin, 
and other jurisdictions, on all matters relating to the use of the bicycle;  
 
WHEREAS, the bike/ped bridge by Krieg Field has been destroyed by floods; 
 
AND WHEREAS, this bridge was an important link between east and west Austin for bike 
riders and pedestrians; 
 
AND WHEREAS, this bridge was the only way for disc golf players to cross from the parking 
lot in Krieg Field on the west side of the creek to disc golf station #1 on the east side of the 
creek;  
 
AND WHEREAS, unauthorized crossing points are causing erosion; 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the BAC requests that Parks and Recreation, Public 
Works, and Watershed Protection departments convene a meeting of stakeholders to design a 
temporary alternative route for crossing Country Club Creek for pedestrians, bike riders, and 
disc golf players until the new bridge is completed.
 
Date of Approval: September 20, 2016 
 
Record of the vote:    
 
Attest: 


